

Friday 24th September : Back To School Edition

Click here to read our previous newsletters

Click on the article to read the French version



A Look Back on the Evere Opening with Special Guests

The new Evere site has opened and welcomed its first pupils. Around 300 children and 14 teachers have had their first couple of weeks in situ. Click below to read more about the challenges, the goals and how the first few days went with the Director, Deputy Director and APEEC Chairman.

Read more >



New Secretary General Elected: Congratulations to Mr. A. Beckmann

Following the departure of Mr.
Marcheggiano, the Board of
Governors elected Mr. Beckmann.
Click here to read more about
the new challenges to face for
the next mandate.

Read more >



Training in Crisis Management and Detection of School Bullying

The APEEE has offered a training in crisis management and detection of school bullying at the start of the school year. To read more about how the monitors and staff have learned click the link below.

Read more >



The Family Buddy System : Testimonial & What's Next

The new school year has started and many newcomers have arrived to EEB2. To read a testimonial from a Family Buddy volonteer and an overview of the programme click the link below.

Read more



Evere Canteen Opening: Sneak Peak into the COMPASS Kitchens

The Evere site has welcomed its first pupils. To read a presentation of the Scolarest-Compass group and how they manage the canteen service, **click the link below**.

Read more >

APEEE Bxl II Woluwe-Evere 75 Avenue Oscar Jespers 1200 Bruxelles secretariat.apeee@woluweparents.org





Se désinscrire

© 2021 APEEE